
McGill University 
MONTREAL

COMPTROLLERS OFFICE

l?th June, 1931.

Sir Arthur ff. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.

Dear Principal:-

I beg to submit report covering the purchase 

of supplies, equipment, books, etc., during the Session 

1930-31 both for McGill University and Macdonald College, 

totalling §557,136.12. Under the new Budget, based on 

this figure, it will cost approximately 5% of an increase 

over this amount for the Session 1931-32.

Yours very truly,

Purchasing Agent

JF/T
Enel


